
Postal services of the United Kingdom
return to normal

     Hongkong Post announced today (February 1) that, as advised by the
postal administration of the United Kingdom, the operation of outbound and
inbound mail of the United Kingdom previously impacted by a cyber incident at
the destination has returned to normal.
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